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Our Ref: LGR/UIS/New Intake Day – Parent letter 


June 2019

New Intake Day Monday 1 July 2019

I am delighted to invite your child to attend Moor Park High School and Sixth Form’s ‘New Intake Day’ on Monday 1 July 2019.   

The purpose of this day is to allow Year 6 students joining Moor Park in September to familiarise themselves with the school, meet students from other schools and get to know members of our staff prior to starting in Year 7. 

Please note that on this day, your child will attend Moor Park High School and Sixth Form and NOT their primary school. Your child will need to be in the school grounds for 8.40am. Access to school is via St Thomas’ Road. Students should be in their primary school uniform and will need to bring with them a school bag and  pen.  Students will leave Moor Park at approximately 3.20pm via the St Thomas Road exit. 

If your child is being picked up by an older sibling already in school, please let us know and we will make arrangements to supervise your child until their sibling finishes at 3.30pm.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We will also be hosting our first ever book fair in the school hall on 1 July, with hundreds of new children’s books to browse and buy. There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, with prices starting at just £2.99.  

Thank you for your support and co-operation at this important time of transition.  I look forward to meeting your child on 1 July.  In the meantime, should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.


Yours sincerely
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Mr Gray
Year 6/7 Transition Leader
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Moor Park

HIGH SCHOOL * SIXTH FORM
Excellence in All

Moor Park Avenue, Preston
Lancashire, PR1 6DT

Tel: 01772 795428
Email: admin@moorpark.mp

www.moorpark.mp
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Headteacher: Mr B Corbett, MA, BA (Hons), NPQH




